
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 
 

Dear God, we pray for an unwavering faith, even in the face of chal-
lenges. Help us to trust in Your timing and Your will. As we celebrate 
Palm Sunday, may our hearts be filled with the same joy and hope 
that filled the hearts of those who welcomed Jesus into Jerusalem. 
Renew our spirits and draw us closer to You. Amen.  

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-April 13, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
 Hosanna, Loud Hosanna (VT 313) 
 Holy Lord (VT 314) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Jesus, Remember Me (VT 327) 
 When I Survey the Wondrous Cross (VT 322) 
    Children’s Time     
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 19:29-44 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Prelude:   Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:   Frank Howard 
Song Leader:   Lois Yoder 
Children’s Time:   Mary Masingila 
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

Dylan -North Marion JV Baseball 
   Mon Apr 14, 5:00PM: Home game vs. Cascade 
   Thurs Apr 17, 5:00PM: Home game vs. Cascade 
 

Emmitt & Jack - 91 Soccer 
   Sat Apr 19, 2:00PM: Home game vs. Valley Premier FC 
 

Owen & Wyatt - 91 Soccer 
   Sat Apr 19, 11:10AM: Home game 

Sermon Notes: 



Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 

 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Luke Sommer, Bre Epp 
Next week: Mary Masingila, Trina Fitzpatrick 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 4/6/25: $6,142.88 

UPCOMING EASTER EVENTS 
 

TODAY, APRIL 13—CHOIR REHEARSAL 
 

As a long standing tradition here at Zion, a congregational choir 
will be singing The Angel Rolled the Stone Away as a part of our 
Easter Sunday service next week, and all are welcome to join!  In 
preparation, there will be a rehearsal after the church service to-
day in the sanctuary. We ask that those with experience please 
come to support those who want to learn. 

 
GOOD FRIDAY DINNER—APRIL 18 at 6PM 

 

Please RSVP today if you plan to attend. There is a sign-up sheet 
posted on the bulletin board in the church foyer, or you can email 
the church office at zionmc@canby.com. 
 

EASTER POTLUCK BREAKFAST 
 

Bring your friends, family and a dish to share to our Easter morning 
Potluck Breakfast, starting at 8:15am. We hope to see you there! 
 

FLOWERS NEEDED 
 

We are having a Blooming Cross on Easter Sunday! Please bring 
fresh cut flowers to cover our cross, which will be placed in the 
back foyer. All those who would like to help decorate the cross are 
welcome to do so before the service begins on Easter Sunday. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

EXPLORING BAPTISM & MEMBERSHIP CLASS 
 

Beginning on May 4 there will be a four-week Exploring Baptism 
and Church Membership Class. This is for anyone considering bap-
tism and/or church membership. The class will meet each Sunday 
(May 4, 11, 18, 25) upstairs during the regular Sunday School time 
from 9-10am.  If you have questions, contact Steve Bomar at  
sbomar@zionhubbard.org.  

 
THE 2025 ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MDS OREGON UNIT 

 

If you plan to attend the Mennonite Disaster Service meeting at 
Lebanon Mennonite Church on April 26, please send an email or 
call Clyde Hockman, Oregon Unit Secretary, by April 19. Be sure to 
include your name, email address and telephone number. 

 
SUPER SUPPERS - NOW EXTENDED THROUGH MAY 

 

If you have been considering trying out this fun meal gathering, 
now is the time! After May, we plan to take a break during the 
summer months before starting back up in the fall. To participate, 
sign up on the sheet posted on the bulletin board in the foyer. 
Contact Jenna Oyer or Julie Yoder with questions. 

 
HAVE A FACILITY REQUEST? 

 

If you have a question, concern or request regarding the mainte-
nance of our facilities here at Zion, please let us know! Send us an 
email at facilities@zionhubbard.org. 

 
WEEKLY DEADLINE FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS & MEDIA NEEDS 

 

We love to deliver current information and relevant media to you 
each week, but it takes time and coordination to make that hap-
pen! If you have announcements, media needs, paper copies or 
other details that require staff assistance for Sunday morning, 
please contact the church office no later than 9am the Thursday 
before.  Thank you! 
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